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2019 Board Members 
 

President Tia Larsen 

President Elect Ronda Bateman 

Secretary Erica Robinson 

Treasurer Ashley Shreeve 

VP Membership Stacey Comeau 

Communication Christina London 

Programs Steven Maughan 

Certification Shauna Greer 

Hospitality Alison Evans 

Workforce Readiness Darren Rogers 

Diversity Nick Allen 

Legislative Representative 

 

Michael Stanger 

Public Relations Kathy Hammerle 

Foundation Liaison Deanne Gomm 

Student Liaison Veronica Akers 

Student President Bryce Michelson 

Past President Steven Maughan 

 

Golf Committee Chair    Shawn Choate 
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Our next meeting will be held October 17. 

It may seem like it has been quite a while since we last 

met. In August, we had our annual golf tournament in 

lieu of a meeting and in September, we do not meet so 

that our members are able to attend the Utah SHRM 

Crossroads Conference. 

October will prove to be a busy meeting.  

Not only will we have a presentation on Communication, 

but the student chapter will be sponsoring the luncheon 

and we will get to meet them and see what they have in 

store for us. 

We look forward to meeting with the students as often 

as possible. As their sponsoring chapter, we appreciate 

our members networking with them and answering 

their questions. 

October also holds our annual election for NUHRA board 

positions. If you are interested in serving on the board in 

any way, please reach out to our current president, Tia 

Larsen. 

We will send out a link to a SurveyMonkey soon.  Please 

cast your vote promptly. 

We’ll see you soon! 
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